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On August 20, 2009, our client, New Horizon Christian Fellowship (“NHCLEJ”), the
tentative selectee for NEW(FM) on channel 204 at Pearl River, LA, receivéci a letter
from Dale E. Bickel, Senior Engineer, Audio Division, Media Bureau, requesting
amendment and clarification of certain parameters in the captioned application.
NHCEF has recently engaged a new consulting engineer to assist with the captioned
application and is working diligently to respond to Mr. Bickel’s inquiries.
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To allow the new consulting engineer sufficient time to become familiar with the
captioned application and to analyze NHCEF’s options, NHCF respectfully requests
an extension of time through October 20, 2009 to respond to Mr. Bickel’s letter.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to
contact the undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,

Matthew L. Gibson

cc: Dale Bickel (via email)




